
Postal services to Australia subject
to delay

     Hongkong Post announced today (January 10) that, as advised by the
postal administration of Australia, bushfires continue to impact various
regions of the country due to severe weather events. As such, all mail
delivery services (including Speedpost) to areas with the following postcodes
are subject to delay.
 

Postcodes
2250-2263; 2323-2430; 2440; 2443; 2446; 2469; 2471;
2500-2653; 2721-2730; 2753-2795; 2848; 2900-2914;
3700-3741; 3865; 3909;
4570; 4650; 4670; 4674; 4676;
5115-5117; 5220-5223; 5232-5253; 5271-5275;
6030; 6037; 6041; 6442; 6335-6338; 6725-6770
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